Unapproved Minutes of the Mack T-10 Task Force

Conference Call

 September 25, 2001
Members participating:

Bob Campbell; Dino Righi; Jeff Clark – Acting Secretary; Jim Moritz; Jim Rutherford; Perry Grosch; Joe Franklin; Riccardo Conti; Ron Buck; Jim Gutzwiller; John Haegelin; Wim Van Dam – Chairman

TEST TARGETS:

The five post-matrix tests on oil A are completed and the data set is now at 13 tests. A motion (Clark, Moritz) passed without objection to use the targets generated from those 13 tests, with calculated SA’s being effective from 9/25 forward.

LINER ROUND ROBIN:

The liners are still at the labs for measuring. Concern was expressed that the width of the “paint” mark used in everyday practice to mark clock positions on the liners may lead to poor precision for liner measurements. After some discussion, Ron Buck took the action item to investigate a rig and/or a methodology to better mark the liners for measurement.

CO2 MEASUREMENTS:

A motion (Grosch, Campbell) was made to change the measurement interval from 4 hours to 10 hours. The motion was contingent upon acceptance from Mack, which was not represented on the conference call. The motion passed 4 – 0 – 5. Post meeting note: Mack still has some concerns on this issue, and it will need to be discussed further before any change to the measurement frequency is made.

NEXT MEETING:

The next meeting was left to the call of the chair.

